
 
  Lead Coordination Minister for the Government’s Response to the Royal Commission’s Report into the Terrorist Attack on the Christchurch Mosques 

 

 

 

09 June 2022 

 

Mr Jones 

fyi-request-19346-c78a40ee@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Mr Jones 

 

I refer to your official information request dated Saturday 14 May 2022 for disclosure of all 

intelligence reports, cables and information the NZSIS has on the circumstances 

surrounding Johnathon Fitzgerald Kennedy's assassination on 22 November 1963. 

I have transferred your request to the New Zealand Security Intelligence Service. The 

information to which your request relates is believed to be more closely connected with the 

functions of NZSIS. 

In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act to 

transfer your request. 

You will hear further from NZSIS concerning your request. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hon Andrew Little  

Minister Responsible for the GCSB 

Minister Responsible for the NZSIS 
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